

March 2024

Dear Colleague,

Thank you for your interest in teaching for the Department of Communication Disorders and Sciences at California State University, Northridge.

Please follow the link below for application information on applying for 2024-2025 Academic Year Part Time Faculty positions in our Department: <a href="https://www.csun.edu/health-human-development/communication-disorders-sciences/faculty-opening-announcements">https://www.csun.edu/health-human-development/communication-disorders-sciences/faculty-opening-announcements</a>

Communication Disorders and Sciences, has five (5) different Programs from which you are able to select courses you are interested in being considered for:

- Undergraduate Residential (Res On Campus) Program,
  - o Early Intervention Clinical Practicum Residential (Res On Campus) Preceptor
  - o Undergraduate Clinical Practicum Residential (Res On Campus) Preceptor
- Master's SLP Residential (Res On Campus) Program,
- Pre-CDS Distance Learning (DL Fully On Line) Program,
- Master's SLP Distance Learning (DL Fully On Line) Program
- Au.D. Residential (Res On Campus) Program
  - o Au.D. Residential (Res On Campus) Clinical Practicum Preceptor

This is the link for the 2024-2025 Academic Year Part Time Faculty Application currently available on the Department website, or you may access the application directly from this link: <a href="https://forms.office.com/r/5QGVqrxEEB">https://forms.office.com/r/5QGVqrxEEB</a>

Be sure to read (Section 20) "**Submitting Your Application**". A current (2024) resume must be sent directly to the department using the following email address: **2024 20.7kufzfmfep094klm@u.box.com** 

Once you have completed the application form, select the "SUBMIT BUTTON" which will send the application form directly to the department office.

Please be sure to submit all information to the department no later than Friday, April 5, 2024.

If you have any questions, please contact the department office by email at <a href="mailto:raguayo@csun.edu">raguayo@csun.edu</a> or by phone at (818) 677-2852.

Sincerely,

Patricia I. Seymour

Patricia J. Seymour, Ph.D. Associate Professor and Department Chair Director of the Language, Speech and Hearing Center